
 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

DATES FOR DIARY 
 

Monday  14th  May   SATsñTest Week     Y6  

Tuesday  22nd  May   PGL Meeting Y6-Parents & Children          5pm 

Wednesday  23rd May   New Starters Meeting (Nursery)    6pm 

 

Friday   25th May   Half Term ~ Whitsun Holidays   3.15pm 

 

Wednesday  6th June   PGL ~ Adventure Holidays   Y6 

Thursday  7th  June   PGL ~ Adventure Holidays   Y6 

Friday   8th  June   PGL ~ adventure Holidays   Y6 

Wednesday  13th  June   Spaceman Day    Y5ST   

Thursday  14th  June   Spaceman Day    Y5KD 

Monday  2nd July   Retreat Day  Y6 (Lowe House)   9.15am-3.15pm 

Tuesday  3rd July   Olympkids St. Augustineõs Y5   9.30am-2.30pm 

Friday   6th  July   Garden Party     3.30pm 

Monday   9th  July   Infant Sports Day    1.00pm 

Tuesday  10th  July   Infant Sports Day (Reserve)   1.00pm 

Wednesday   11th July   Junior Sports Day    1.00pm 

Thursday  12th  July   Junior Sports Day (Reserve)   1.00pm 

Monday  16th  July   Year 6 Leaversõ Mass in Church   2.00pm (TBC) 

Wednesday  18th  July   Year 6 Leaversõ Assembly in School  2.00pm 

Thursday  19th July   Reading Through The Rainbow Treat  9.30am 

Friday   20th July   Year 6 Graduation Dinner   1.30pm 

Friday   20th  July   Year 6 Bubble Ceremony with Buddies  3.30pm 

Friday   20th  July   School Closes for Summer Holidays  3.15pm  

CELEBRATION OF THE ROYAL WEDDING  

As you are aware HRH Prince Harry and Meghan Markle will marry on Saturday 19th May. 

In order to celebrate this event in school we would like the children to wear their own clothes with a theme of    

red, white and blue  on Friday 18th May. 

There will be no charge.  

CHILDRENõS UNIVERSITY PHOTOS 

Individual university photos will be available to buy at a price of £3.00 per image. Further   copies 

are available on request.  

Please call into the office after Wednesday 16th May next week if you wish to view and purchase your photograph.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM-SEPTEMBER 2018  
 

All online orders for new uniform for  September 2018 from our official   supplier Mapac are to be placed before 

Friday  29th June if you wish it to be delivered FREE of charge to school. www.mapac.com  
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Together we learn & inspire one  

another  

ôlove of learning, love of one another, love of life itself and love of Godõ 

       

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMME~õWITH YOU ALWAYSõ 
 

 

Receiving the Sacrament of Holy Communion for the first time on Saturday 12th May 

were:  

Joshua Waddilove, Lewis Carr, Laura Comber, Natalia Olik, Oliver Pye,  

Melissa Hussey, Thomas Elms, Joseph Hill, Faith Boyd, Libby Haslam,                

Leah-Jane Hesketh, Lilly -Rose Hodgson, Evan Middlehurst, Ellis Williams.  
 

 

This is the culmination of months of  

 prayer and preparation. We thank our  

 parish catechists Trevor Simms and 

 Lori Plant for leading the sessions.  
 

It was a memorable and blessed day  

for all the children involved.  

 

 

YOUNG CARERS 
 

At St. Maryõs Blackbrook we are aware that some of our pupils are young carers. A young carer is someone under 18 
who is caring unpaid for a family member or friend who is ill, frail, disabled or has mental health or addiction     
problems. They often take on practical and/or emotional caring responsibilities that would normally be expected of 
an adult. Research suggests there are at least 700,000 young carers in the UK but many do not realise they are a 

young carer. 
 

We know that young carers may need a little extra support to enjoy and do well at school. At St. Maryõs Blackbrook 

we are committed to ensuring that all pupils who are young carers are identified and supported effectively.  
 

At St. Maryõs Blackbrook Mrs Knapper is our Young Carersõ lead. She has responsibility for ensuring all young carers 
are able to enjoy school and make good progress. If you think your child might be a young carer, or could be        

affected by any of the issues we have highlighted, please contact school to arrange to meet Mrs Knapper.  
 

Any information that is given to us will be treated sensitively and no information will be shared without your 

knowledge. 
 

The school receives extra funding for each child/young person eligible for free schools meals, which can be put   to-
wards extra support and provision for young carers. It is therefore important that children are registered for free 
school meals, even if they do not want, or need the school meal. For more information on how this money is spent 

please visit the schools website   

www.stmarysblackbrook.co.uk  

 



 

YEAR 3 ~ ôHEALTHY LIFETIMEõ 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

          YEAR 4 ~ ôROMAN WORKSHOPõ 

 

 

 

 

 

 


